Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Council Tax/Business Rates
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

1. Please confirm if your printing for Council Tax /Business Rates Annual Billing is outsourced and if so, who to?

 

1a. If yes, when is this contract up for renewal?

 

2.   Please confirm if your printing for Council Tax / Business Rates Daily / Ad Hoc Billing is outsourced and if so, who to?

 

2a.  If yes, when is this contract up for renewal?

 

3. Please confirm if your printing for other Revenues and Benefits letters (e.g. benefit notification letters, ad hoc correspondence) is outsourced and if so, who to?

 

3a. If yes, when is this contract up for renewal?

 

3b. Do you have the ability to send your ad hoc letters to an external print drive in order that this output can be coordinated and dispatched by a third party supplier (i.e. Hybrid printing)?  If yes, who provides this service?

The answer to all the questions is yes.
Outsourced to Critiqom – contract started on 10/07/2015 for two years, with option to extend for three years (+1+1+1).
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
